
Federal Communications Commission Date: May 31, 2004
Authorization and Evaluation Division
7435 Oakland Mills Rd.
Columbia, MD. 21046

Attention: Authorization and Evaluation Division

Subject: RFI related modifications incorporated
       into unit with 一 MOUSE - FCC ID: E5XMSM851U

Dear Sirs:

This letter serves as our declaration that change was made on the EUT’s mouse sensor
as pointed (on page 4) of EUT construction photo.

If you have any further questions or comments regarding the above, please don't
hesitate to contact Mr. Mike Su of ADT Lab. at fax no.: 886-2-26052943 or
e-mail: mike@adt.com.tw

.


